
 

 
 

 

Denpasar, July 2024  

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

Greetings from Sanur, 

We are thrilled to announce an exciting update that marks a new chapter in our 

journey: Swiss-Belresort Watu Jimbar is now Sanur Resort Watujimbar, effective 

from May 1st, 2024. 

 

This change reflects our commitment to enhancing your experience with us, offering 

you even more reasons to choose us as your preferred hotel. While our name is 

evolving, our commitment to providing exceptional service, quality of facilities, and 

memorable stays remains unchanged. 

 

Rest assured, all reservations made with Swiss-Belresort Watu Jimbar will be 

honored, and there will be no disruption to the services promised to you. 

 

We appreciate your support and loyalty. We look forward to continuing to be your 

preferred choice for accommodation in Sanur, Bali. Should you have any further 

questions regarding this change, please do not hesitate to contact us using the 

details provided below. 

 

Telephone : (62-361)849700 | WA 62-811 388 7987 

Email  : resv@sanur-resort.com  

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

Ida Bagus Gde Cendra Setiawan  
General Manager  
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